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Kansas.
Dear lirs. ma
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,dates for next year due to the fact that we may have
a basketball team. If we do I would be very busy on
my December days beoause we would be practicing.

m, I am rather sure of my November
dates, say the 15th or 22nd. I could come one of these
dates if convenient % yowr committee.

| tmldmtmttamneturgoforu
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faculty members should serve their constituents, and
it would be a pleaswre for me to come for my necessary
travel, hotel and incidental expenses. If this is quite
Whmmxﬁnhwummyw

Very cordially yours,

Director of Physical Mm.f
Varsity Basketball Coach.




